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SPECIAL COMMUNIQUÉ - NOVEMBER 16, 2022   

Fraudster Notice 

 

 

  

To Pastoral Teams, 

To Priests, Deacons, Pastoral Workers, PCLs, 

To the Faithful active in their communities, 

To Religious Communities, 

To Archdiocesan staff, 

  

Dear brothers and sisters, 

  

We wish to warn you once again (cf. Special Communiqué, September 29th, 2021) about a fraudster in the 

name of James Regan who is currently prowling our churches and trying to ask for hospitality or money 

under false pretenses.  

 

Below you will find the links of two articles about this individual. 

 

We count on your vigilance and, if necessary, please warn the director of the “OPP”: Father François 

Charette:  fcharette@diocesemontreal.org 

 

NATIONAL POST 

 

CBC 

 

In Jesus, 

 

 
✝Alain Faubert, VG 

Auxiliary Bishop of Montreal 

https://nationalpost.com/news/toronto/james-regan-torontos-alleged-society-crasher-is-cleared-of-assault-on-former-landlord
https://nationalpost.com/news/toronto/james-regan-torontos-alleged-society-crasher-is-cleared-of-assault-on-former-landlord
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/toronto/guilty-toronto-james-regan-3-counts-1.5189852

